11th October, 1929.

"MANX ISLES®, I have to acquaint you that I am in
receipt of a letter from the N.V, "Holland" Scheepswerf
en Machinehandel, Hendrik-ido-Ambacht, Holland, from which
it appears that they have decided to break up this
vessel, and in the circumspances, I shall be glad if you
will kindly advise me when the wprk of dwmskst demolition
has commenced. ' |




